
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20

th
 February 2012 

 
 
To Peter, Graham and all at the West Lancashire Mark Charity Fund 
 
 
Re: Donation of £1000.00 

 
We would like to acknowledge receipt of your wonderful donation of £1000.00 to the Legacy Rainbow 
House which the West Lancashire Mark Charity Fund donated to us on Monday 20

th
 February after 

holding your annual family fun day in the summer.  
 
On behalf of everyone at our charity, The Legacy Rainbow House would like to thank you all from the 
bottom of our hearts for your wonderful support and contribution. We are delighted to have received 
your generous support and I am sure that it will be advantageous to our children. 
 
Please pass on our sincere thanks to everyone who contributed towards this very kind donation. 
This is a tremendous amount to receive and we assure you this donation will be used to further our 
work here at The Legacy Rainbow House. 
 
Rainbow House has now been open for ten years as we celebrated our 10

th
 Birthday on 1

st
 April 2011, 

As you may not know we need to raise £1.2 million this year to continue our services and care for the 
wonderful children who attend our centre. We are open fifty weeks of the year but receive no ongoing 
statutory funding, this means we remain totally reliant on voluntary funding and why your 
contribution is so important to us and very much appreciated. It will make a significant difference 
and help us towards our goal 
 
Here is what your donation will help us achieve in the future:- 
 
.  Hydrotherapy Pool 
.  Acquired Brain Injury Unit 
.  Accommodation Lodges for Short Breaks 
.  The continuation of our current services including the Wheelchair Adventure Park 
 
I thank you once again for your generosity and for thinking of the children of The Legacy Rainbow 
House, it is truly appreciated.  You are also welcome to visit us at anytime and it would be  a pleasure 
to see you again.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Louise Ross 
Community Relations Officer  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


